
In other exciting news the people have voted, and
I have a cover for my latest novel, In The Dark! Take
a look! 
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Hey friends! Welcome June!! As much as I’m not a big
fan of the heat and humidity, I’m actually looking
forward to this summer season. My daughter and  
husband are off for the summer and we will be doing
some traveling and spending time together. We have
a few more college tours that we’re embarking on, in
the next few weeks and we’re looking forward to that.

I have to be honest, creating a cover for a
book is no easy task. I’m very thankful for all
that helped in the design of the cover and to
those who voted! 
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The release date is set and I’ll be announcing it,
in the July newsletter. It will be in the fall that
much I can tell you. We’ll be spending the next
couple of months, with some behind-the-
scenes content, and book promotion! We’re
definitely doing some things differently than we
did with the first book even down to the
publishing. 

In the meantime, if you haven’t signed up for
my reader list, SIGN UP! Just go to my website
(lutheauthor.com) and enter your email. You
will get a copy of the prequel. The short story is
called “Before the Dark”. 


